
The clinic was part of Project I-Hear, an effort by ODU students and faculty from multiple disciplines
to change the landscape in health care services. Carolyn Rutledge, director of the University's doctor
of nursing practice program, said one of theto our students. And it's fun! The hospital is not always a happy place,

so this is a unique experience for the students, too." 
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Barbara Kraj Delivers More than 60 Pairs of Children’s Shoes to Ukrainian
Refugees in Poland

Barbara Kraj, program director for medical laboratory sciences, visits her parents in Gliwice, Poland
every summer. This year's trip looked a little different.

The crisis in Ukraine began in February, and support from Poland began immediately. The people of
Gliwice made a concerted effort to help Ukrainian businesses, and the city opened a support center in
an arena where supplies could be donated and refugees could get what they needed.

Kraj's parents regularly donated supplies to the center. One day in April, while dropping off hygiene
supplies, Kraj's mother, Jolanta, overheard Ukrainian refugee parents talking about their children
outgrowing the shoes they arrived in.

This need tugged at Kraj's heartstrings, and she asked faculty and staff in the College of Health
Sciences if they would like to donate children's shoes for her to take with her on her trip. Her limit
was 30 pairs, owing to the size of her luggage.

Read
More

 
Featured Faculty: Kudos Corner

/news/2022/10/project_i_hear_toppl#.Y0gpdi-B3UZ
/news/2022/9/ukraine#.Y0hm8C-B3UY


/hs/news/2022/9/featured_faculty_jim
/hs/news/2022/9/marcelina_wade_
/hs/news/2022/9/samantha_vest
/hs/news/2022/9/hs_welcome_reception
https://www.wtkr.com/news/inflation-reduction-act-includes-370-billion-in-climate-initiatives-what-does-this-mean-for-you
/news/2022/9/harry_zhang#.Y0hoAC-B3UY
https://www.withgoodreasonradio.org/episode/parenting-in-the-early-years/
https://www.wtkr.com/news/swimming-advisory-issued-for-ocean-view-area-beach-in-norfolk
https://www.withgoodreasonradio.org/episode/changing-the-clocks/?fbclid=IwAR0-wNdMab3VtuDTIU1X24NVRz4EJxkb_8ZjfwVWdaTWn8MYILdWIVrQLLw


mailto:ehhowell@odu.edu
https://www.facebook.com/oducollegeofhealthsciences
https://www.instagram.com/oduhealthsciences/
https://twitter.com/odu_Cohs
http://www.constantcontact.com/legal/about-constant-contact
mailto:officeofhsdean@odu.edu
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&nav=43b00fa5-3218-4765-a884-0608bfc0c7c3
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&nav=43b00fa5-3218-4765-a884-0608bfc0c7c3

	ODU's Project I-Hear Topples Barriers to Health Care, Trains Future Professionals
	Barbara Kraj Delivers More than 60 Pairs of Children’s Shoes to Ukrainian Refugees in Poland
	Featured Faculty:
	Kudos Corner
	Dr. James Blando
	Feature Staff: Marcelina Wade
	In the news
	Featured Upcoming Events
	Call for stories

